
DAILY BUCKEYE BULLETIN 
    Monday, October 21st 

Day 1 
 

 
 
1. Yearbook Layout Committee – Attention Yearbook Layout Committee! There will be a 

layout committee meeting at lunch on Thursday, Oct 24th in room 11.  Please let Ms. Dueck 
know if you are unable to attend. 

 
2. ESD Eco-Tip - Hey Bucks! This Halloween, let’s embrace sustainability! Get creative with 

costumes by swapping, thrifting, or using what you have. For decorations, use natural or 
repurposed materials. 
 
Support local farms by picking pumpkins and use the insides for recipes. Hand out organic or 
fair-trade treats to cut down on waste, and repurpose a tote bag or bucket for trick-or-
treating. Small changes can make a big difference for our environment!  

 
3. Future Medics Club  - Attention Buckeyes! New to CMMC, hosting fall themed bake sale 

next Tuesday, October 22nd and Wednesday, October 23rd! Come see us in front of the 
Cafeteria during lunch times for apple strudels, butter tarts and other pumpkin-spiced 
goodies! 

 
 

4. Youth Aid Society - Hey Bucks! Do you want to surprise your friends with some treats for 
Halloween? YAS will be selling Spook-O-Grams next week from October 21st to the 24th! 
Delivery will be during classes the week of Halloween - so if you'd like to get your friends a 
little something come down to the tunnel at lunch with $2! Stay spooky Bucks! 

 
5. Schulich Leader Scholarship - The Schulich Leader Scholarships are the largest and most 

prestigious undergraduate Science, Technology, Engineering and Math scholarships in 
Canada, with a value of up to $120,000 per award. This scholarship was established to 
encourage our best and brightest students to be the next generation of entrepreneurial-
minded, technology innovators. If this describes you then you are encouraged to submit an 
application to the CMMC Scholarship Committee. To learn more about this scholarship and 
how to apply, contact Mrs. Amato by messaging her on TEAMS with the message “Schulich" 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



6. Arts Council’s Monster Mash -On the evening of Wednesday, October 23rd, Arts Council will 
be hosting the first ever Monster Mash: a spooky celebration of performance arts at our 
school, featuring talented student musicians, dancers, actors and more! Tickets are ‘Pay 
What You Want’ and will be available at lunch from now until the night of the show. We are 
also looking for performers! If you are interested, please fill out the QR code posted around 
the school. We hope to see you!       

            
 

 

SPORTS NEWS: 
 
1. Girls Basketball Open Gym - All girls grade 9 – 12 are welcome to join in for a basketball 

shoot around on the following dates: 
 

• Sunday Oct. 27th 1 – 2:30PM 
   

ALL GIRLS ARE WELCOME! These are sessions designed to help get a basketball in your        
hands and to build some skill. It is not a tryout.  

 
 


